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July 20, 19L8

Dear Professor Wataghin:

Your letter of June 30 was received on July 12
and forwarded to me on vacation. I am glad to know
that your researches are going forward in spite of fi-
nancial difficulties, and I will look forward, as always,
to receiving a letter from Professor Souza Santos.

We have had no definite information concerning
the financial crisis in the State of Sao Paulo and will
be glad to receive the copy of the "Diario Oficial" of
April 23, which contains Resolution No. 209. You indi-
cate that the Rector of the University or the Director
of your Faculty will also write in more specific reply
to my inquiries of June 1li. Communications from either
or both of them will be very welcome,

Sincerely, :

Harry M. Miller, Jr.

Professor Gleb Wataghin

Departamento de Fisica

Faculdade de Filosofia, Ciencias e Letras
Avenida Brigadeiro Luiz Antonio 784

Sao Paulo, Brazil
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